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PROVIDER ALERT
December 23, 2010
Place of Service (POS) Retractions
UPDATE

Pursuant to the November 23, 2010 Provider Alert regarding Place of Service codes,  retractions of payment for claims submitted with POS codes not accepted by Medicaid began the week of December 6, 2010.
In consideration of both the delay in completing the retractions and provider staffing during the holiday season, the deadline for resubmitting the retracted claims with the appropriate POS codes is extended to January 31, 2011.  

Reminders:

· The acceptable codes can be accessed on our website, at http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/clin_ut/Maryland_Service_Grid.pdf. 
· Resubmitted claims, outside of the 12 month timely filing limit, will not be denied for timely filing, but must be resubmitted, on paper, with a copy of this Provider Alert.
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